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TCC Events Postponed
Considering the Covid situation at this time, the
Executive Committee has decided not to hold
a membership meeting or other events in
January. It will decide whether or not to extend
this decision to February in the near future. The
Executive Committee is hoping to begin
scheduling regular events and membership
meetings in March and has a few new ideas
going into the new boating season to share with
members then.

Thank You Note From Wayne

Hello TCC members and officers. It was an honor
to serve as your Commander in 2020. Thank you
very much for your friendship and support throughout
the year. I would like to express a heartfelt thank
you for the generous Christmas gift.  It was over the
top and I look forward to sharing it with many of
you!
   2020 was a tough year yet we made the best of
it with raft-offs and events thanks to our great
leadership team. Looking forward to a great 2021.
   All the Best!
   Wayne Geoffrey
   Past Commander

2021 TCC Officers Named
TCC Officers for 2021 were elected at the
November meeting and begin serving their
terms this month. They are listed on page 6 of
this newsletter. Newly elected 2nd Officer
George Maresca is the only new face. He has
been a TCC member since March, 2020.
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January Activities
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Due to Covid-19,
no events are
scheduled for

January

As you know 2020
was a very challenging
year but we try to make
the most of it.
    Thank you so much
for your generosity and
support in making our 2020 events successful.
    I greatly appreciate and thank you for the gifts of
Wine & Bella Restaurant gift card. Looking forward
to planning our 2021 events and seeing all of you.
Stay Healthy,
    Your Juliet Leader
    Linda Knecht

Happy New Year
TCC Juliet’s!

SAVE-THE-DATE
JULIET'S EVENTS

February 17
Thai Bistro

March 24
Sweetwater

Valley Farm Café
April 21

TBD
May 19

Women Who Wine - TBD
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Photo Gallery
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NOTE: Club photos are posted on the TCC website and available for download.
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Ship’s Store

Your One Stop Shopping for the Best in TCC Logo Cruising Wear

POLO SHIRT WIND JACKET
SWEATSHIRT

 COVER-UP

HAT

VISOR
BURGE CHARTS

Ship’s Store Ordering Information

(Embroidery of the TCC logo is included in the price of all clothing
unless otherwise requested. $5 extra to add your name.)

(Cash or Check  only)

Captains: Don and Pam Coonley
865-657-9340 doncoonley@gmail.com

Alternate: Carolyn Rosen crosen313@charter.net 865-408-1125

(see samples & place/pick-up orders in the ship’s store at monthly meetings)

Lake Charts $5      Burgee $25     Koozie $5
 Hats $15     Visors $14      Cover-Up  $20 & $22

Wind Jacket (both men & women) $52
Sweatshirts (both men and women) $50 & $55
Polo Shirts (both men & women)  $40 & $45

KOOZIE
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Officers & Volunteers
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TCC Anchor Boats
The following captains have volunteered
(if available) to be anchor boats for
Raft Offs when needed:
P/C Stu McFadden, Bill Hall,
P/C Errol Keith, John Krathwohl

TCC Men’s Lunch Group (ROMEOS)
Captain: Ken Kofink   865-458-3225

TCC Women’s Lunch Group (JULIETS)
Captain: Linda Knecht  614-371-7508

Boating Classes
Knoxville Power Squadron:
Tom Dietrich 865-657-9190
Coast Guard Auxiliary:
Mike Colacone  352-804-8257

Vessel Safety Inspections
Coast Guard Auxiliary:
Peter Kraslawsky  865-964-5558
Knoxville Power Squadron:
Bill Hall  318-564-8412

TCC Membership Chairman
P/C Pat Ezell   513-257-5279
jpezell@aol.com

TCC Memorial Rock
Past Commander’s Club
P/C Chuck Zimmerman
Al Sponholz
P/C Tim Smith

TCC Newsletter Team
Editor: Bill Van Plew  630-234-2414
bvanplew@gmail.com
Photography: Cathy DeBoer
tccfunpix@gmail.com

TCC Webmaster
Bob Reed  865-738-3643
saxhound@sbcglobal.net

2021 OFFICERS

Commander:
Glen Martin
423-284-8392
glenrmartin@charter.net

First Officer:
John Manczko
847-997-5739
johnyg@comcast.net

Second Officer:
George Maresca
georgemaresca@rocketmail.com

Bursar:
Bill Hall
318-564-8412
hallwt@att.net

Communication:
Jerry Campbell
865-458-0861
Jerrycampbell2@gmail.com

Member at Large:
Dianna Vanoni
865-657-3031
vanonidianna1959@gmail.com

Past Commander:
Wayne Geoffrey
734-812-0858
wgeoffre@gmail.com

Scribe:
Linda Knecht
614-371-7508
Lakne23@yahoo.com

Service Officer:
Pam Schell
423-462-1094
schellady@yahoo.com
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